
MOUNT ROYAL CEMETERY COMPANY.

The Thirty-1 fth Annual Meeting of the Proprietors of this 
Corporation was held on Thursday, the 8th April, 1886, at the 
office of the Company, 198 St. James Street.

There were present : Messrs. James McDougall, Wm. Macrae, 
Q.C., H. Archbald, John Stirling, R. Sprigings, A. Macpherson, 
J. K. Ward, Richard White, R. W. Shepherd, James Torrance, 
Jas. Harper, F. Wolferstan Thomas, Henry I.yman, Geo. Childs, 
C. D. Proctor, C. K. Adams, Joseph Whyte, and G. Durnford.

The President (Mr. James McDougall) having taken the chair, 
instructed the Secretary (Mr. G. Durnford) to read the notice 
convening the meeting.

It was moved by Mr. R. White, seconded by Mr. Macrae, Q.C., 
“ That the minutes of the last annual meeting having been printed 
and distributed, be taken as read and confirmed.” Carried.

The Secretary then read the following report, which was 
accompanied by the usual statements :—

To the Proprietors of the Mount Royal Cemetery Co.

The Trustees beg to submit their Annual Report and Statement 
for the year 1885.

The following is a summary of the improvements done in the 
Cemetery during the past year, as reported by the Superintendent

Gravelling the main approach to the Cemetery, and putting the 
road in good order. A gang of six men have been working all this 

the rock excavation, and building the large culvert.season on
Your Trustees are happy to say that this long and expensive work 

completed to the end of the rock work. There is still about 
300 yards of the main culvert to be built between the end of the 
rock work and the Park Bridge. The earth taken from this part of 
the avenue can be used for filling lots wnere required.
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